
 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
The Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid process for 

the Cony Road Building Renovation at 333 Cony Road in Augusta, Maine.  

Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 

2:00 p.m. February 6, 2025. 

The project area is approximately 4,000 sf on the west side of the building 

and consists of an office and lab suite with support spaces and a storage 

room. The interior renovation includes spatial reconfiguration, accessibility 

and finish upgrades, and building system replacement. Exterior scope is 

limited to partial window and door replacement, railings and equipment.  

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 

 


